
NAHMA HUD Update: HUD issues Guidance On Fair Housing Protections For People With Limited 

English Proficiency (LEP) 

Dear NAHMA Members, 

  

Today, HUD issued “Limited English Proficiency” (LEP) guidance on how the Fair Housing Act would apply 

to claims of housing discrimination brought by people because they do not speak, read, or write English 

proficiently.  The HUD LEP guidance is attached and available here.   

  

According to HUD’s press release, “Nearly 9 percent of the U.S. population is limited in English 

proficiency…The guidance addresses how various legal approaches, such as discriminatory effects and 

disparate treatment, apply in Fair Housing Act cases in which a housing-related decision – such as a 

landlord’s refusal to rent or renew a lease – involves a person’s limited ability to speak, read, write, or 

understand English.” 

  

Best, 

Larry 

  

Larry Keys, Director of Government Affairs 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.111 Email lkeys@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of multifamily property managers 

and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable housing. 

 

https://www.nahma.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/HUDlepmemo091516.pdf
http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?src=/press/press_releases_media_advisories/2016/HUDNo_16-135
mailto:lkeys@nahma.org
http://www.nahma.org/

